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PATH

"For | know the plans | have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans

to give you hope and a future.” - Jeremiah 29:11

Note from the Executive Director

| can hardly believe it is August already! The summer is flying by, but it
seems that the heat is here to stay! We have had a wonderful July at
Hope's Path. From our weekly life-skills classes to the Friday and Sunday
night family dinners, to the weekend hangouts, the interns do seem to be
enjoying the warm weather and sense of community they are surrounded
with at home.

| am consistently impressed with our volunteers at Hope's Path. | have
never experienced such a dedicated and supportive group of people that
show up and invest in the lives of our interns. Just some examples to name
a few: Mark & Katherine, who are here weekly to prepare meals with the
guys. Hailey is here almost every Tuesday night to teach finances and
budgeting to our interns. Kim comes weekly to mentor Blue and gives
insight into his writing skills. And Rob, who teaches many of our life-skills
classes week in and week out. Thanks to them and the several other
people and groups that take time out of their busy schedules to do
Kingdom work and bless. You are appreciated and cherished. If you are
interested in learning more about how you can get involved at Hope's Path,
please send me an email at brandon@hopespath.org. No matter what you
are gifted or talented at, we can get you plugged in and make a difference.

Thank you for being involved in our mission in one capacity or another. We
could not continue without your prayers and support. Please continue to
pray for our interns and staff. We are hoping to expand our home and go
up to fourteen young men in the next 6-12 months. This will not be easy but
will be necessary to serve more aged young men.

Have a wonderful August and stay safe!

God Bless,
Brandon Anderchuk

Intern Spotlight

Many former foster kids have a difficult time with the abrupt
changes related to aging out care. They're less likely to find a job, go to
college, or even find a place to sleep every night. Imagine asking yourself
the following questions, "What happened when | left the foster care
system? What made a difference for me? What might have helped? Who
supported and guided me when | aged out?" Hope's Path bridges the gap
in services and builds supportive networks so that our interns can answer
each of these questions with confidence, courage, and a resilient spirit to
succeed.

A key feature of our program and an ongoing program need is recognizing
how vehicle ownership will assist our interns. Chris is a skilled glass
installer for homes and businesses. In May 2022, he approached the staff
with a detailed plan to purchase a 2007 Ford F-150 from Hope's
Path. He stated that he had always wanted to own a truck and that this
financial commitment would help him build upon his dream of
expanding his own glass installation business, Windows Galore &
More. Our support helped him feel empowered and we are so proud of his
entrepreneur dreams. On July 22, 2022, Chris made his final payment
to the Hope's Path vehicle program. It
is an incredible thing to witness when a young man can answer the
questions above with a smile on his face and is feeling proud for
accomplishing a specific goal and optimistic about his future. Sometimes
it's the things that seem small that count the most!! Thank you to all our
volunteers, mentors, and donors for helping Chris.



mailto:brandon@hopespath.org

What Drives a Culture of Belonging

At Hope’s Path, we encourage our young men to work together as a group. In doing so, we incorporate a sense of
belonging which, in turn, creates opportunities for our interns to gain a better awareness of community; what it
means to be a part of one, and how impactful it is in establishing and maintaining a sense of safety. Related to
this is the importance of consistency and predictability. Northside Christian Church is a consistent and active
presence in the lives of our interns. During a recent July afternoon of fellowship, members joined us on site for
cornhole and basketball. We enjoyed laser tag in the shade and shared a meal. Thank you, Northside Christian
Church for recognizing that the church is uniquely equipped with various passions to impact the community. Your
time and commitment are truly a blessing that reiterates the values of the Hope's Path mission. And thank you to
your member volunteers for their giving hearts and for their examples of what it means to serve our God and our
Community.

Please continue to pray for Hope's Path and our fantastic partner, Northside Christian Church

Upcoming Event

S
Gone ™ HOPE'S PATH 750 Rogy,

CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT

Saturday, Octaber 22nd

28918 South Plum Creek Drive

Register at: Spring, TX 77386
281-465-8121 0r $50 Per Team (2 People a Team)
www.hopespath.org/events 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Place Prizes

Please consider signing up for our FIRST EVER cornhole tournament fundraiser on Saturday, Oct 22nd. Our guy's
LOVE playing cornhole and this will be a great opportunity to support our organization, hang out with our interns,



and have a wonderful afternoon...plus there will be PRIZES!

Register for Tournament Here

Our Current Needs

Hope's Path currently has an urgent need. Our Intern Home needs another
refrigerator and freezer. If you can help please contact us at 281-465-8121
or email us at info@hopespath.org. THANK YOU!

With your support, Hope's Path can continue to provide a place of healing
within a Christ-Centered environment, where young adults are
SUPPORTED, EQUIPPED, and EMPOWERED to grow in their potential to
lead successful independent lives.

DONATE HERE
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